Good Evening,

This is an important message with regards to parking during the projected snowfall event. In an effort to
safely and effectively plow the snow from our streets, all cars must be off public roadways, when there
exists one inch or more of snow on the street surface. Once the roadways have been cleared, cars may
be returned to legal parking areas, but may have to be removed again with the possibility of the

snowfall continuing, and the need for plows to continue to clear the streets.

We would also like to inform residents that salt and de-icers can damage your new concrete, Using
these products can cause the top of the concrete to pop or crumble, A better alternative is to use sand,
kitty litter or shoveling the snow close to the concrete surfaces so it will melt in the sun.

Lastly, for both Christmas week and New Year's week, trash and recycling will be delayed one day,
Republic Services will be collecting on the Friday following the holiday.



